
                                   

 
`May 25. 2016 

 
Amanda welcomes everyone to our Community Group meeting.  
 
Teeny Tiny Town Summit 
Vicki Luke - Agriculture & Rural Economic Development Advisor with the Ontario Ministry of 
Agriculture, Food & Rural Affairs joined our meeting to discuss with Alvinston Community Group 
setting up a Teeny Tiny Town Summit. It was decided she would contact a speaker and group in 
Eastern Ontario who had a Summit in the spring. She will have more information available for us by 
the June meeting 
 
Geocaching 
We discussed geocaching at Alvin 
 

 
Spruce-up days 
Ruth McC will contact Liana to do a poster for spruce-up contest. Please nominate people who have 
spruce-up  their properties 
 
Signage at “Alvin” 
Helen has made correction to sign and it should be done by next meeting. 
 
Thank you 
Jim Annett made a motion that we give Linda Hailstone a thank and gift card for her years of 
decorating the downtown windows. 
 
September meeting 
Ruth McC will contact the legion about having the September meeting at the legion.  
 

Next meeting June 22, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Municipal Office, everyone welcome 


